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There is absolutely no reason for the inclusion of sexuality or gender roles in our 

children’s text books. Normalizing, these sexualities and genders is doing no good for 

our youth- suicide rates are at an all time high- the agenda is confusing for young 

minds. Let us teach out kids at home when they are ready or asking questions. 


